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Agenda Item 
Item 5. C. - Board tour of District 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The LMRWD has hosted a tour of the Minnesota River in past years; however COVID-19 precluded the District from any kind 

of public event last summer.  2020 Was the 60th anniversary of the District and budget that was set aside for a tour was 

used to produce the video celebrating the anniversary.  Staff was thinking that perhaps this summer, the Board might want 

to visit some of the projects that have been completed by the District, such as cost share projects completed by District 

residents, TH 101 ravine stabilization project, east Chaska Creek, etc. 

Staff would like direction and suggestions from the Board, in order to begin making arrangements. 

Attachments 
None 

Recommended Action 
Provide direction to staff 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, June 16, 2021 

https://player.vimeo.com/video/478234518

